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For Immediate Release          August 2, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Pursuit Ends With Vehicle Crash 

 

On August 2, 2023, at approximately 9:00 pm, Deputies responded to a disturbance in the 1500 

block of Lake Robbins Drive, The Woodlands, Texas.  Upon arrival, Deputies observed the male 

involved fleeing in a vehicle at a high rate of speed.  Deputies attempted to stop the vehicle when 

the driver lost control of the vehicle, at which time it left the roadway and crashed on the 

embankment of the Woodlands Parkway Bridge.  As a result of the crash, the driver and only 

occupant was ejected from the vehicle and was pronounced deceased.   

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Homicide and Violent Crimes Detectives, Crime Scene 

Investigators, and the Department of Public Safety responded to the scene and are conducting their 

investigation.  

The name of the individual involved in this incident is being withheld pending notification of next 

of kin.  This investigation is still active, and no further information is available for release. 
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